David Fowler
Camden Council
Camden
London

Road,

Dear Sir,

Re: Planning Application 2018/4870/P

| am writing to you concerning planning Application 2018/4870/P. We had no knowledge about this
application (usually in the past we have received letters from the council concerning any application) until
a laminated notice suddenly appeared on a few lamp posts in the area a little more than a week ago.

| live next to the buildings where the extensions and construction will take place. This will create much

noise pollution in the area which will be a very big disturbance to us. My son is doing his GCSE's next
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Summer. He will be greatly disturbed by the workmen and the machines they will be using (especially on
the days he has study leave closer to his exams). My son has learning difficulties and continuous loud noise
can often upset his concentration and mind set.

Being a writer, | often tend to work from home and this will be a source of disturbance to me as well.

The point where Ingham Road joins Fortune Green Road is often congested during the day as many drivers
tend to try to find parking spaces, while delivery drivers too tend to turn in and unload around that point.
This often causes traffic jams and often delays for the 328 and 139 buses which most of us in the
neighbourhood rely on to get us to our destinations on time. Having workmen working around

that point and having materials delivered all the time will make this situation much worse.

I sincerely urge you to consider these points, especially the points concerning my son and me before
making a decision concerning this planning application.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
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process the data we hold about you and residents.
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